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David B. Nash, MD, MBA, Director of the Office of Health Policy and Clinical 
Outcomes, has been named editor-in-chief of the Physicians’ Online (POL) monthly 
newsletter. Owned and operated by Cybear, POL is the largest online community of 
physicians in the United States, with over 250,000 registered members. In addition 
to the newsletter, POL provides access to up-to-date and comprehensive medical and 
non-medical resources, as well as direct links to associations, health plans, 
pharmaceutical sponsors and health care organizations. POL members can also use 
private discussion groups, forums and email to consult and exchange information 
with their colleagues.  
 
POL membership is open to U.S. physicians, physicians-in-training and medical 
students. To register, visit the POL web site at www.pol.net. 
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